
 

 

 

September 24, 2020 

Fort Bragg CA City Council 
416 N. Franklin St. 
Fort Bragg, CA 95437 

RE: Support for Mendocino County CoC Strategic Plan 

Dear City Council Members, 

As the local homeless services provider on the coast, we are very glad to see your support for the Con-
tinuum of Care Strategic Plan as presented at your last meeting. We agree with the resolution that you 
have prepared and hope that you will adopt this at your council meeting on Monday, September 28.  

We are grateful that the COFB through the City Manager has been a strong participant at the CoC.  We 
are also grateful that MCHC could be a part of this process. We agree that showing support for this vi-
sion within the county will benefit our coastal area. 

Homelessness will continue to be a challenge in our community. Having a mutual guide for funding pur-
poses with goals, strategies and plans will help us all as we all look for ways to reduce the harmful ef-
fects of homelessness and poverty. This effort is a very good step forward in trying to address the issues 
of homelessness in a collaborative way in our county. With our continued involvement with the CoC 
partnership, the County and the COFB, we will continue to deliver shelter, food and housing navigation 
services to those in need in Fort Bragg. 

Thank you for your support of this initiative. 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Davis 
CFO/Interim Executive Director 

 


